January 11, 1980

Mr. P.M. Bakmazian
137 East 28th Street
New York, New York 10016

Dear Mr. Bakmazian:

We write to express to you our deepest gratitude at your kind
generosity in presenting a beautiful carpet to our Diocese. It is
through the dedication of faithful sons of our Church such as yourself
that we are able to carry on a wide range of activities, and to welcome
nearly a quarter of a mi3lion visitors a year through these cates.

In this season of the Nativity and Theophany of Qur Lord, we pray
that God send abundant blessing to you and all your loved ones for joy,
good health and long life in a world at peace.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate



